
lish His millennial Kingdom here on earth. And, 
during this 1,000 years millennium, the saints that 
have been faithfully serving Him here on earth will 
also help Him in ruling in this newly established 
Kingdom. (Parable Of The Talents: Matthew 
25:14-30) So, as we ready ourselves for the Lord’s 
return, we must have on our hearts and minds the 
same thing Jesus has on His: that is the salvation 
of lost sinners. (Luke 19:10) Therefore, right now 
in this turbulent world, we must keep on winning 
people to Jesus!
 And, I want to tell you that this past October 
7th, the rabid Muslim terrorists, Hamas and He-
zbollah attacked Israel, God’s chosen nation and 
already have killed over 2,000 people, including 
women and children. But, I would like to tell you 
that the world has been warned about the coming 
bloodbath when Russia and several Muslim coun-
tries will be coming against Israel to try and destroy 
God’s chosen nation. What we are seeing right be-
fore our very eyes is the prelude to the final battle 
of Armageddon, which will take place when the 
Antichrist is ruling during the Great Tribulation. 
(Ezekiel 38 and 39) Of course, we know who wins 
the battle of Armageddon! But, while these things 
are unfolding right before our very eyes, we must 
be even more busy trying to win people to Christ! 
And, for sure, this is what our GIMI ministry has 
always been about!
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Dear GIMI Friends and Team Members,
 Blessed greetings to you in the precious 
name of Jesus! I pray that you and your family, and 
yes, your church family also, are safe and well in the 
protection of our Lord during these escalating days 
of evil and turbulence in the world in which we are 
living. Truly, we are most assuredly living in the last 
days just before the arrival of King Jesus coming 
back to this world as He has promised. In the New 
Testament Book of First Thessalonians, Paul told 
these uncertain and struggling church members 
that they did not need to fear because Jesus would 
come again and resurrect the dead saints from the 
earth, and along with this resurrection, He would 
rapture the true believers in the body of Christ up 
from the earth to join Him in heaven for the prepa-
ration for the final days when Jesus would estab-

Precious Orphan Children In Uganda Being Fed Precious Orphan Children In Uganda Being Fed 
By GIMI!By GIMI!



A BLESSED HAPPY THANKSGIVING
 Well, it is time for us here in America to celebrate 
our annual Thanksgiving Day once again! My wife and 
I would like to wish each of you, our GIMI friends and 
Team Members, a very wonderful and meaning time 
when you bow down to offer your genuine thanksgiving 
and appreciation to God for the millions of blessings He 
has bestowed upon everyone of us! Truly, truly, we are a 
richly blessed people and nation, in spite of our corrupt 
and incapacitated national leaders who seem more deter-
mined to send this beautiful country to hell, rather than 
to leave a legacy of Biblical truth and principles for our 
younger generations that we will be leaving behind!
 Since our newsletter is always written to cover 
cover two months of the year, I would just like to use this 
moment on behalf of my sweet wife and myself, to express 
our sincere thanks first to Jesus for all of His blessings 

2

This Huge Harvest Of Souls Would Never Have Happened 
Were It Not For Your Prayers And Financial Gifts!

Since we are now in a strong Thanksgiving mood, I want to once more to express my sincere thanks to every one of 
you prayer warriors and financial contributors for your loving support of GIMI. My wife and I, plus our GIMI Board 
Of Directors, want to once more tell all of you just how extremely grateful we are for  your faithfulness and compas-
sion which continues to lead you to pray for all of our GIMI Mission Team Members, and also, to keep giving so 
faithfully to help us continue to take the marvelous Gospel of our Lord Jesus Christ to a lost and dying world. Thank 
you for caring so much in a day when so few do! We sincerely love and appreciate you more than we could ever 
adequately express! May God richly reward you for your being a part of our great team!!!

upon our families and this great GIMI Ministry which He 
has given to us for the purpose of winning thousands to 
Christ down through the past 10 months. Surely, we are 
so humbly grateful for the way He continues to have His 
hand upon this wonderful work for Him, and for the huge 
harvest of souls, which He has given to us just this year 
through the month of October. We have been blessed to 
have the privilege of presenting the Gospel message to 
just over 1,089,645 people in our 12 African countries 
in just these past ten months. Then, hallelujah, from 
this huge number of recipients, God has given us a 
great harvest of 255,851 of people making a first-time 
profession of faith in Christ! Truly, we are seeing God 
work mightily beyond our tremendous dreams. Folks, it is 
like we are reliving Pentecost and much more! Would you 
join me in shouting hallelujah and praise God once more!

 Beloved GIMI Team Members, Field Workers, 
Prayer Warriors and Financial Contributors! In view of the 
fact that our newsletter does cover two months of our ac-
tivities, I want to also take this privilege to offer to you and 
all your family members a personal prayer from my wife, 
JoAnne and me, that you might have the greatest Christ-
centered Christmas this year that you have ever had! I do 
know that we are living in a very troubled time with horri-
ble things happening all around us here in America, there in 
Africa, and especially in God’s chosen nation, Israel. I have 
written another manuscript sermon for Christmas given to 
us by God through the Prophet Isaiah in Isaiah 9:6-7, when 
God told Isaiah to write and tell the entire world about the 
coming Messiah and His ultimate victory and the setting 
up of His Kingdom here on the earth during the millen-
nium reign, He was sending us a tremendous promise to 

let us know that even with the entire world in much chaos, 
there is coming a day when king Jesus shall bring complete 
peace and serenity to this earth. May I tell you that because 
we have had the Prophet Isaiah and other prophets tell us 
about the coming Savior and King, and, because of the ful-
fillment about the coming Messiah via the Christ Child, we 
surely have a genuine reason to celebrate His birthday this 
Christmas. So, I do hope and pray that each of you GIMI  
Field Workers, Prayer Warriors, Financial Contributors, 
and all of your friends, will have a Christmas preeminent 
with Christ’s power and presence this year. In fact, my wife 
and I are praying that you will have the greatest Christmas 
celebration you have ever had. And, we do pray that while 
you are swapping gifts this year, please spend much time in 
thanking God for the Gift of His dear Son to all of humanity 
if he or she will accept it by faith!

Have A Wonderful Christ-Centered Christmas!
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 Most of you know that my wife and I have been 
working in Africa for almost 39 years. I can’t remember any 
Christmas when we did not do our best to raise thousands 
and thousands of dollars in order to share Jesus with millions 
of people in Africa, in the Ukraine, and here in America. We 
have been successful in seeing thousands come to Christ in 
all of our countries. And, we have been able to provide thou-
sands of Bibles, Bible booklets, new convert materials, and on 
and on I could go!  And, with the help of Samaritan’s Purse 
in Boone, N.C., providing some wonderful hospital refurbish-
ment equipment, we have been able to help restore three pris-
on hospitals in Africa. In addition, with the help of so many of 

Will You Please Help Us Share The Christmas Story  With Literally Thousands Of 
Prisoners, Orphans, Widows, School Students, Refugees, & Thousands Of Suffering 

People In Africa, In War Torn Ukraine, & Also, Here In America?

God’s people as individuals, in churches, in businesses, and in 
other organizations, God has provided for us so that we could 
help alleviate the suffering for millions of people caused by, the 
economy, wars, terrorist attacks, the Covid epidemic, a volca-
no eruption, imprisoned and dead husbands leaving widows 
and children behind, drought after drought, flood after flood, 
and many other dire situations. God has truly blessed! But, 
there is so much more that needs to be done! SO WILL YOU 
PLEASE HELP US CONTINUE THIS GREAT MINISTRY 
THIS CHRISTMAS? I sincerely hope you can help us! I 
promise you that if you will, Jesus will bless you over and 
over (Matthew 10:42).

A number of you that are our GIMI Team Members and Friends know that for many years that GIMI has bought hundred of 
beef cows to provide meat for the prisoners in Uganda on Christmas Day. We inherited this wonderful meat provision  project 
from our Predecessors, Mickey and Alice Parrish, who started this great ministry while living in Jacksonville, Florida. And of 
course, it was while my family  and I where living in Jacksonville where I was trying to complete my seminary training. It was 
down there that I began working in prisons with Brother Mickey, Jim Williams, and several others from the then great First 
Baptist Church. You might say I was broken in well because they took me straight to death row where I began to share Christ 
with a few unknown prisoners like, David Washington, Ted Bundy, and many other condemned prisoners. This was the begin-
ning of mine and my wife’s 47 years in the ministry for prisoners.
 Now, let me get back to the cows! During last year’s Christmas celebrations, we were not able to buy the cows in Uganda 
because of the Foot and Mouth disease which had spread all over the prison cow farms. So, we decided to go in another direc-
tion to buy other food items, plus, a huge amount of other humanitarian items. God gave a glorious time, especially because we 
were just coming out of the final months of the rapid Covid Crisis. Because of God’s graciousness and because of the sacrifi-
cial generous spirit of so many of you, folks, we were able to provide over $100,000.00 worth of Christmas food, blankets, 
clothing, medicine, and small gifts to all of our 50 plus GIMI field workers in 12 African Countries and in the Ukraine. For 
this, we are still praising God!!!!

The Cows Are Coming!!

 Let me tell you that I am very much aware of the fact 
that the last two years have been very difficult for common 
hard-working Americans! This has been caused by incompe-
tent political leaders on both sides of the isle, plus, the horrible 
inflation that has been created by the destruction of our oil and 
gas production, by the evil lies about global warming which 
have demanded more and more money spent on something 
that is basically lies made up by money hungry politicians. But, 
probably more than anything, the huge rules and laws that have 
been implemented by evil liars without the vote of Congress 
and the Senate about oil and gas drilling, the need for wind-
mills, getting rid of combustion engines, and on and on I could 
go, have taken down the income of almost every common class 
American. Yes, these are hard times caused by weak and soft 
politicians. But, may I tell you that the world needs the Gos-
pel and the love of Christ shared through faithful servants who 

are willing to give bountifully in a time when so few professing 
believers do. And, in Africa, where the average person lives on 
less than $2.00 per day, the need is so enormous!! So, this old 
76 year old preacher is begging you to please help us again 
this Christmas!! And, I would tell you that if you could pos-
sibly give before December, it would help us to buy all the 
cows and much more before Christmas Day will be upon us! 
We are hoping to buy at least 70 cows this year. The cost has 
been dropped dramatically by the wonderful Commissioner 
General in Uganda, Dr. Johnson Byabashaija. Back in 1996 
at Kigo Prison in Uganda, I had the wonderful privilege of 
leading Dr. Johnson to Christ! Ever since that day, Dr. John-
son has opened the prison doors wide open so that we can 
share the Gospel message and help the suffering of thou-
sands of his prisoners! Dr. Johnson, we sincerely love and ap-
preciate you so much!

We Beg Your Help Once again!
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 Most of you GIMI Team Members know that 
in our September/October newsletter I told you that 
due to more health problems, I have had to temporarily 
stop the radio ministry again because of health issues. 
Dear brothers and sisters, I love the radio ministry 
more than I could ever explain. I have done radio min-
istry since I started out in the ministry back in 1966. 
Through all of these years, we have seen literally thou-
sands get saved through radio. Of course, you probably 
also know that over the past almost four years I have 
been very sick. The doctors can’t determine what is 
wrong with me. And truthfully, many of these 25 plus 
doctors don’t even care because I am an old person. 
You see, most doctors now days put on their soft eutha-
nasia attitude rather than just try their best to help you. 
So, these past four years have been tough. But, with the 
help of Jesus and my sweet wife, I want to keep pressing 
toward the mark for Jesus until I cross the finish line!
 Therefore, I want to ask all of you dear GIMI 
Friends to really help us pray that God might see fit 

to restore my health so that I can get back to doing 
weekly radio broadcasts, and to continue on leading 
this great soul winning ministry. And, to be more spe-
cific, please pray that my up-and-down voice might get 
back to normal. Also, please pray that God will give me 
back my strength and energy once again. I have been so 
weak for the past few months that I have had a difficult 
time just completing the 30-minute weekly broadcasts. 
And also, please pray that God might touch the hearts 
of people to give a little extra again so that we can buy 
the airtime once again. Quite a few people stopped giv-
ing for the radio ministry when I got sick. But, this is 
quite understandable. Yet, if I can get the radio minis-
try started again, I hope we can expand the size of our 
listening audience by utilizing more stations! So, my 
dear beloved friends, On behalf of JoAnne and myself, 
I want to thank each of you who have helped with the 
radio expense in the past! And so, I hope you can be a 
vital part of this restored ministry in the near future! 

Please Help Us Pray For My Health To Get Better In 
Order To Restart The Radio Ministry Once More!

 Dear beloved GIMI prayer team members! I would like to in-
troduce you to our brand new Office Manager, Sister Tabitha Jane (TJ) 
Patton. Sister TJ and her husband, Tracy Patton, are long-time mem-
bers of Oxford Baptist Church, Conover, NC, where our son, Joel Frye, 
is the pastor. TJ comes to us with a long resume of a diligent work his-
tory, much of which has been with training firemen and first respond-
ers. She has also a served as a fire inspector for local counties. 
 Also, TJ and Tracy, have taught many seminars on the home 
and family, and they are ready to help any family member that needs 
help!
 In addition, I would share with you that TJ and her husband 
have one son, Dustin, and they have a precious granddaughter whose 
name is Jayden. TJ and her husband are great followers of Jesus, and 
they are committed to helping to bring others to Christ. I hope you 
will either call TJ at our office phone: 828-632-2344, and assure her of 
your prayers. Or, you might want to send her an e-mail at: office@gate-
wayinternationalmissisons.com. TJ, welcome aboard to helping us win 
thousands of souls for Jesus! GIMI family, please keep Sister TJ and her 
family in your prayers on a regular basis!

A Great Big Welcome To Sister T.J. Patton,
Our Brand New Office Manager!

Welcome Sister T.J. Patton,
GIMI Office Manager
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Congratulations To Pastor Fred Nato & His Wife, 
Florence, On Their 25th Wedding Anniversary!!!
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I want to finalize and conclude this study by telling every 
one of you readers that America is in the terrible shape we 
are now because of many reasons, but there is one major 
thing that is contributing to the mess we are in. This thing 
is that our modern generations from the time of the Baby-
Boomers up until the present hour have lost a true appre-
ciation and thanksgiving for the millions of blessings from 
God. God constantly blesses each of us, our families, our 
churches, our communities, and our nations. But yet, there 
is almost no expression of Thanksgiving to God for these 
blessings! Then too, another thing that that I can never get 
over is the lack or almost total absence of personal thanks-
giving to other Christians, to our friends, to our classmates, 
to our teachers, to our parents, to our grandparents, to our 

Dear Beloved compassionate Christian, have you ever been 
on a soul winning mission trip to anywhere in the world? 
Well, if you have, would you seriously consider making an-
other trip to the beautiful continent of Africa? And, if you 
have never made a mission trip, let me encourage you to 
prayerfully consider going with my son, Pastor Joel Frye, 
to Kenya or Uganda early next summer? I am very proud 
of Pastor Joel because of His devotion to Jesus in helping to 
fulfill the Great Commission. Presently, Pastor Joel is pas-
toring Oxford Baptist Church in Conover, N.C. where he 
has been pastoring for 25 years. Oxford Baptist has grown 
significantly under Pastor Joel’s leadership. And, even dur-
ing these years as a local church pastor, Joel has really been 
faithful to help his deteriorating father with the huge min-
istry of Gateway International Missions. Down through the 
years, Pastor Joel has made several trips to Africa to help 
his mother and father carry on this growing ministry. Then, 
this past June after a lot of the Covid restrictions had died 
down, Pastor Joel took the entire month and led two mis-
sion teams to Kenya and Uganda. God really used these 
teams, and, thousands of souls were saved! Now, Pastor Joel 
feels led to go back to Kenya and Uganda again this com-
ing June.  Therefore, if you are genuinely saved, if you 
are a devoted believer, if you attend a soul winning church, 
and if you are willing to put you fearfulness down under the 
blood of Jesus, we would love to consider you as a partner 
with Pastor Joel and his teams. If you seriously feel that God 
is touching your heart and calling you to make a sacrifi-

pastors, and to all of those who wait upon us in all of the 
places where we shop, to all of the places where we eat, to 
our waiters and waitresses, to our encouragers, and to many 
more people in our lives! And, as a dear friend of mine told 
me many years ago, “When you are showing appreciation 
to others, you are not giving them glory for what they have 
done to help you. But, if you do it in the right meek way, 
you are just expressing your sincere gratitude for how they 
have helped you!” I just want to say Amen! Amen! And, I 
hope that this attitude of genuine Thanksgiving will be 
expressed many times during our national Thanksgiving 
Day here in America! 

cial mission trip to help win scores of people to Jesus, we 
would love to hear from you. You may call me personally 
at my home phone: 828-635-8866. Or you may want to call 
me on my cell phone at: 828-455-7164. Also, you can call 
our GIMI Office at: 828-632-2344, and tell our new Office 
Manager, T.J. Patton, and tell her what you are prayerfully 
considering. Then too, you may call Pastor Joel at: 828-781-
0359. To help you make the decision about this journey for 
Jesus, we will provide some information about the upcom-
ing trip, such as projected costs, medical requirements (like 
needed shots, pills, etc.), legal requirements, do’s and don’ts, 
etc. Then, you will need to fill out some forms to help us 
decide if you are ready to make this journey for Jesus! We 
truly welcome you to help us continue taking the Gospel 
to a lost and dying world! So, by the time of our next GIMI 
newsletter, we should have the dates for these trips final-
ized, and hopefully, have the cost factor settled as well.
 Let me close by telling you that truly, God has re-
ally used the mission teams that have gone to Africa with 
us down through the years. In fact, my wife and I have 
taken over 300 people to Africa in the past 23 years. And 
praise God, He has given our GIMI teams a great harvest 
of souls! So, in view of the fact that my health is not allow-
ing much travel these days, I do pray that some of you dear 
GIMI friends and supporters will consider joining our son 
in helping us to continue telling the world about Jesus! I 
will close by telling you that if you join Pastor Joel and the 
teams, you will come home never the same again!

Where Is The Thanksgiving And Appreciation From Our Modern 
Generations Here In America And In Other Countries Of The 

World, As Well?

Is God Calling You To Make An Evangelism Mission 
Trip To Africa?
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 This is the third time I am going to finalize my 
article for our GIMI newsletter by sharing two very 
important messages with you once more. First, on be-
half of my precious wife, I want to thank every one of 
you dear people who have helped us keep this minis-
try going for such a long time. I want to thank all of 
you prayer warriors here in America and in our other 
countries that pray for GIMI and the progress of this 
great ministry faithfully. Truly, we have never been 
a big organization at any time in the past. Presently, 
we only have three people working for GIMI here in 
America. But, because so many of you pray regularly 
for us, we have been able to do big things with the help 
of our Lord Jesus Christ and the 50 devoted people that 
work with us presently in our 12 countries in Africa. 
Then too, when we have our special mission teams that 
are willing to sacrificially take the long trips to Africa, 
(like Pastor Joel and his two recent teams) from time 
to time to help us present the Gospel message, we are 
then able to see hundreds and hundreds more people 
get saved. And, this wonderful help from our Savior 
and Lord has been given to us because of your faithful-
ness to pray for us, and to give consistently financially 
to this to help us with this great work for Jesus! 
 Then secondly, I would like to just mention to 
you again that God is still opening doors for us in our 
present countries in Africa, and He is opening more 
doors for us here in America as well. Also, God is open-
ing many new doors in other countries in Africa where 
we have never gone before. And, in spite of the fact that 
I have had to stop broadcasting our radio broadcasts 

once more because of my health, I sincerely believe 
that God is going to give me extra strength soon to re-
start the radio ministry for the third time. Also, with 
my personal struggle with health issues, it is very hard 
for me to travel to churches here in America, and for 
certain, it is impossible for me to travel internationally 
at this time. Thus, I am so grateful for my son, Pas-
tor Joel Frye, who has volunteered to help us by taking 
some American mission teams to Africa when I cannot 
go. Hopefully, Pastor Joel will be able to take another 
team to Africa again next year. If he does, I am sure 
that some of you might like to prayerfully consider go-
ing with him, while others of you might like to give 
some extra funds to help with the enormous expenses 
for these trips!
 Well, I believe that by now, you believe it is time 
for me to stop writing. Therefore, I am stopping, al-
though I would love to go on writing for a long time 
to come about the glorious privilege God has given to 
my precious wife and to me to be a part of this marvel-
ous ministry for so long. Surely, God has had His hand 
upon this work since its very beginning. And, I pray 
that he will continue to do so indefinitely! Please know 
that JoAnne and I love you so very much!!

Still in the King’s service,
Dr. Stan Frye, President of GIMI,
Matt. 9:35-38

THE HUGE CHALLENGE STILL BEFORE US!

 In last year’s Christmas newsletter I headed up one of my articles by saying that without the coming of 
Christ at the very first Christmas, there never could have been a death, burial and resurrection! Thus, without 
Christmas, there would have never been a sinless Savior in this world to take our place on the cross and die for 
our sins. And, without Christmas, Jesus would not have had the privilege of rising from the borrowed tomb to 
provide for us eternal life. So, Christmas was the beginning of God’s plan to bring about salvation for every lost 
sinner that would repent of his or her sin, and by faith confess Jesus as Lord and Master of his or her life! There-
fore, this year on behalf of my dear wife and family, I want to wish  everyone of you GIMI Team members the 
best and most Christ-centered Christmas you have ever had in your entire lifetime. Please know that JoAnne and 
I love and appreciate you so very much!

HAVE A BLESSED CHRIST-CENTERED CHRISTMAS!



 
Flag Of Uganda 

 
Pastor Fred Nato Bringing Bible 

Booklets To A Large Uganda Prison 

 
A Large Prison In Uganda Ready For 

The Gospel Message 

 
Our Departed Pastor William Sharing 

The Gospel With Prisoners Before 
Leaving For Heaven With Covid 

 
Cows For  Christmas Two Years Ago 

Before Covid 

 
A Cow On The Way To Christmas 

Dinner Two Years Ago 

 
A Lot Of Christmas Gifts From GIMI 

For Uganda Prisoners Last Year 

 
Pastor John With Other GIMI Staff  

Taking A Huge Amount Of Bibles And 
Booklets To Uganda Prisons 
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Chaplain Robert Ivanke Sharing The 

Gospel With Uganda Prisoners 

 
A Mama In A Uganda Prison With  

Her Beautiful Baby 

 
GIMI Rounding Up Cows For 

Christmas Two Years Ago 

 
More Moms With Their Children  

In A Uganda Prison 

 
More Lady Prisoners In Uganda 

Enjoying A Meal From GIMI 

 
A Choir At Shiperoy School From The 
Past--GIMI Helps Sponsor Shiperoy 
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Flag Of Kenya 

 
Pastor Sammy Bringing Many Gifts  

To Kenya Lady Prisoners

Pastor Sammy Bringing Soap and 
Toilet Tissue To Crowded Prisoners 

 
Pastors Sammy And Michael Bringing 

Gifts To More Kenya Prisoners 

 
Pastor Sammy Bringing Many Gifts To 

Kenya Prisoners Last Christmas 

 
Pastor Sammy Sharing Christ  

In Kenya Prison! 

 
Pastor Sammy Sharing Christ  

With A Large Kenya Prison 
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Pastor Shadrack Giving Christmas 

Gifts To Prisoners Last Year 

 
Pastor Philemon Rotich, His Wife, 

Agnetah, and their Daughter In Kenya 

 
Pastor James Chelimo Sharing The 

Gospel With Young First Time 
Offenders in Kenya 

 
Pastor Chelimo Taking A Released 

Prisoner Out Of A Kenya Prison 

 
GIMI Pastor Danson Atama Giving 

Booklets To Women Prisoners 

 
Turkana Children In A Stick Hut In 

Northern Kenya Where Pastor 
Shadrack Works 
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Flag Of The Democratic Republic Of 

The Congo 

 
GIMI Pastor Robert Preaching The 

Gospel Outdoors To Flood Survivors 

 
GIMI Pastor Benjamin Preaching To 

Terrorist Harmed Families in The DRC 

 
Pastor Benjamin Sharing Jesus With 

Refugee Children In The DRC 

 
A Terrible Fire Was Started By 
Terrorists In A Refugee Camp 

 
Pastor Robert Bringing Bags Of Corn 

Meal For Refugees In the DRC 

 
Pastor Israel Sharing The Gospel With 

DRC Refugees 

 
Pastor Robert Sharing The Gospel 

Outside With More Flood Survivors 
In The DR Congo 
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Flag Of Cameroon 

 
Rice And Beans For Cameroon 

Prisoners From GIMI 

 
Cameroon Prisoners Praying To 
Receive Christ As Their Savior

 
Pastor Emmanuel Drawing The Net  

In Cameroon Prison 

 
Prison OfWicer Watching Over Food 

Given By GIMI 

 
Pastor Emmanuel Baptizing Newly 

Saved Prisoners In Cameroon 

 
Pastor Emmanuel Bringing Many Gifts 

To Women Prisoners In Cameroon 
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Flag Of Ukraine 

 
Pastor Dima Sharing Jesus With A 

Lady In Grace Church 

 
People Receiving Assistance From 

Grace Church During The War 

 
A Dear Lady Praying With Children At 

The Door Of Grace Church 

 
People Coming To Grace Church For 

Help During The War 

 
Two Senior Men Who Have Come To 

Grace Church For Assistance   
During Time Of The War 

 
Sunday School Teacher Telling 

Children About Jesus 
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Flag Of Liberia 

 
Pastor Kamanda Sharing The Gospel 

With Prisoners In West Liberia 

 
Pastor Kamanda Bringing Gifts And 

The Gospel To Liberian Children 

 
Young Prisoners In Liberia Receiving 

Gospel Booklets From GIMI 

 
Orphan Children Receiving Gospel 

Booklets From GIMI 

 
Pastor Kamanda Sharing New 

Testaments With Liberian Prisoners 

 
Prisoners In Liberia Receiving Jesus 

With Their Bibles In Hands 

 
Pastor Baptizing A Prisoner In  

A River In Liberia 
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Flag Of Zambia 

 
Pastor Stephen Giving Widows Bags Of 

Corn Meal From GIMI 

 
People Praying To Get Saved In A 
Small Prison Church In Zambia 

 
Prisoners In Zambia Receiving  

Many Gifts From GIMI 

 
Pastor Stephen Using Sports To Share 

Jesus With Children And Youth 

 
GIMI Providing Food For Orphan 

Children In Zambia 

 
People Coming Forward For Salvation 
In Crusade Preached By Dr. Rick Via 

 9
16



 
Flag Of South Sudan 

 
Pastor Mogga Bringing Soap To 

Women In S. Sudan Refugee Camp 

 
South Sudanese People Praying To 

Receive Jesus In Refugee Church 

 
S. Sudanese Women And Children 

Waiting To Hear Pastor Mogga  
Preach The Gospel 

 
Pastor Patrick Shaking Hands With 
People Leaving Church In Refugee 

Church 

 
GIMI Shares Love And Hope With  

South Sudan Prisoners In Juba 

 
One Of The Large S. Sudan Refugee 

Camp In N. Uganda 
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Flag Of Sierra Leone 

 
Pastor Kassim And Many Gifts  

From GIMI For Prisoners 

 
More Corn Flakes From GIMI For 

Prisoners In Sierra Leone 

 
Many Gifts From GIMI For Sierra 
Leone Prisoners Last Christmas 

  
Pastor Kassim Sharing The Gospel In A 

Large Women's Prison 

 
Pastor Kassim Giving Bibles To 

Prisoners In Sierra Leone 

 
Pastor Kassim Sharing The Gospel And 

Gifts From GIMI In A Small Prison 

 
Pastor Kassim Baptizing A New 

Convert In A Sierra Leone Prison
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 IN HONOR OF:                                                                                 GIVEN BY:
Stan & Jo Anne Frye Link & Imogene Osborne
Stan & Jo Anne Frye Birthday Barbara Cole
Pastor Mark & Allison Robinette Carl & Glenda Anderson

 IN MEMORY OF:                                                                              GIVEN BY:
Randall Wood Debra C. Wood
Spurgeon Wyatt Annie Wyatt.
Martha Taylor Joey & Lissa Holsclaw

LOVING GIFTS GIVEN TO GIMI IN HONOR & MEMORY
OF OTHERS

Lady Prisoners With Their Children In A 
Uganda Prison

Shiperoy Christian School Children Receiving A Copy Of John 
and Romans Given By Bearing Precious Seed Ministries
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THE KING IS COMING, GET READY!!!THE KING IS COMING, GET READY!!!


